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Reminders & General News

Please remember that trash and recycling containers should not
be left out unless it is a collection day. Please keep them in your
garage or behind your fence.

The waterfalls are not playgrounds! Please keep an eye on your
children around them. Rocks and landscaping should not be
moved.

Annual meeting/handing out of pool keys will be in May - date to
be determined. Walch this space!

Parking issues: Please be aware thal parking of nuisance
vehicles on the street is not allowed. We have also placed "No
Parking” signs along Magellan

Did you know you can now get a full mile in on the walking path?
{Thanks o John Grande for measuring!)

Irrigation is on its way! Look for canals to be filling next wesk,
and your household irrigation to be on around the 15th. Call the

City of Kuna for more information.

Upcoming Events

April 6 - Boise Farmers' Market opening day

April 13 - Southwest Idaho Penguin Plunge - Eagle
Island State Park. Hosted by Special Olympics Idaho.
go to www.idso.org for details and to donate.

April 20 - Meridian Main Street Market opening day
April 27 - Kuna Farmers' Market opening day

April 27 - Nampa Farmers' Market opening day

Upcoming Holidays

April Fools Day - April 1
Grilled Cheese Sandwich Day - April 12
Easter - April 21
Earth Day - April 22
Eeyore's Birthday Day - April 27

"When you are courting a nice girl, an
hour seems like a second. When you
sit on a red-hot cinder, a second
seems like an hour. That's relativity"
~ Albert Einstein

Pet waste stations have

@ been installed along the
path. Bags will be provided
in the stations, but we ask
that you dispose of the

waste at your homes.

Looking for
Volunteers!

Do you love organizing
community events?

Have you just been itching to put
together a BBQ for the
neighborhood?

Does a chili feed excite you to no
end?

Do you want to know who in the
neighborhood makes the best
desseris?

If this sounds like you, then
gather some of your like-minded
neighbors and put something
together in celebration of the pool
opening Memaorial Day weekend.
Just let us know!

Welcome to Patagonia!
Your HOA contacts:
Debbie - 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor — 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry — 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are on the website:
http://www.patagonia-idaho.com/
We are also on Facebook
Westpark office:

2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642
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